
July 14, 2023 

Daniel C. Goldner, Chairman 
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 
21 South Fruit Street 
Concord, NH 03301-2429 

Re: DW 20-184 Aquarion Water Company of New Hampshire, Inc. Request for 
Change in Rates – Department of Energy Technical Statement 

Dear Chairman Goldner: 

On April 10, 2023, the Department of Energy (Department) submitted a letter to the 
Public Utilities Commission (Commission) in the above captioned docket stating that its 
analyses and recommendation of Aquarion Water Company of New Hampshire, Inc.’s 
(Company) March 31, 2023 filings would be submitted by July 14, 2023.  

Accordingly, enclosed please find the Department of Energy’s technical statement and 
related attachments in the above captioned docket. Please note, the Department is 
providing a redacted version of the attachment as the Company has requested confidential 
treatment and the Department views this information as non-essential to our 
recommendation.  

Pursuant to current Commission policy, this filing is being made electronically only. 

Sincerely, 

Matthew C. Young 
Hearings Examiner/Staff Attorney 
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